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Have your say about how Covid19 is affecting the transport and logistics sector via the 

AHPD Network 

Dear Age, Health and Professional Drivers’ (AHPD) Network member 

First of all, and most importantly, we hope you are keeping well in these troubling times.  

The Age, Health and Professional Drivers’ (AHPD) Network is aware of the challenges being 

faced in the transport and logistics’ sector and the impact on companies and the individuals 

working in them. We are preparing some commentary on this, which we plan to release 

early next week. The aim is to recognise and highlight the incredible effort and changes 

occurring in your sector and the challenges this presents.  

We welcome any comment you have on this that can help us to present the views of the 

sector appropriately. We know you are busy, and there is no obligation to do so, but if you 

are able to provide any comment relating to the following questions that would be 

appreciated. 

How is the situation affecting you, your company, and professional drivers? Both in general 

and in terms of health and wellbeing. 

What is your company doing to try and help your drivers? 

Is there any best practice you have put in place that you think may be helpful to share with 

other drivers and their companies? 

All comments we receive will be treated confidentially, we will not name any individuals or 

companies in any piece we write.  

Thank you for your time in reading this, we hope to hear from you but also fully understand 

this may not be a priority for you at this time.  

Best Wishes  

Sheena and Lynn 

Dr Sheena Johnson C. Psychol. AFBPsS | Occupational Psychologist | Senior 

Lecturer in Organisational Psychology  

Dr Lynn Holdsworth C. Psychol. AFBPsS | Occupational Psychologist | AHPD 

Network Research Lead and Co-ordinator  

Alliance Manchester Business School | The University of Manchester | 7.016 AMBS | 

Booth St West | Manchester M15 6PB | +44 (0) 161 306 3445  

Age, Health and professional Drivers’ Network: www.ambs.ac.uk/ahpdn  

UNSUBSCRIBE: If you no longer wish to receive our emails, you can opt out from 

future correspondence by emailing Lynn at lynn.holdsworth@manchester.ac.uk 
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